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Foxridge is a covenant
protected community

Pay Your Voluntary Dues at 
www.foxridgecommunity.com
Your membership supports our community.

Next FIA Board Meeting

Wed. January 10, 2024 at 7 pm
Metrum Community Credit Union

6980 S Holly Cir, Centennial, CO 80112
Foxridge Improvement Association Board of Directors 

meets on the 2nd Wednesday of every month. 
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Foxtales
Deadline: January 20th

E-mail kerri@porchlink.com                               
for rates and information.

Find Finnegan
Finnegan, our lively Foxridge mascot, earned his name through a spirited 
vote at the Foxridge Fair in 2022. This playful fox can't resist joining in on 
all the excitement at Foxridge events. Spot him sniffing around the Foxridge 
Community Garden, sunbathing at the Club at Foxridge Pool in the summer, 
or casually climbing the trees at Foxridge Park.
Introducing a fun new series: Find Finnegan! Each month in 2024, Finnegan 
will make a surprise appearance on one of the pages in our Foxtales 
publication. Can you find him in this issue? Once you spot Finnegan, snap a 
pic, and share the joy with us on the FIA Facebook page:
https://www.facebook.com/foxridgecommunity/. 

Let the Finnegan hunt begin! 

The 2024 Foxridge Improvement Association volunteer Board of Directors is already planning an array of 
services and events for the new year, including:

•	 Foxtales
•	 Covenant advisor that helps keep Foxridge looking nice
•	 Two Little Free Libraries
•	 Holiday Lighting and Décor
•	 Welcome Committee
•	 Website Design and Management
•	 Teen Services Listing in Foxtales
•	 Representation at Centennial Council of Neighborhood meetings
•	 Collaboration with the General Improvement District Representative
•	 Social events such as the Easter Egg Hunt, Foxridge Fair, Halloween Parade, & Carriage Ride
•	 Dumpster Day Plus Events in June and October
•	  Yard Waste Composting Event in November

These services would not be possible without voluntary $60 membership dues paid by Foxridge residents. 
Please consider joining today to support these services and save many hours of time spent encouraging 
people to join. 
Please Join in January and Consider Auto-Renewal starting January 1, 2024!

You can pay your FIA dues today by going to www.foxridgecommunity.com and clicking 
on Membership or by scanning the QR code on the left. You can pay by check or by 
using popular electronic methods of payment that also allow for autopay for three 
years. Autopay can be deactivated at any time should you move or decide to quit. We 
encourage you to join as soon as possible as it helps in our planning. 
One last note - we welcome your participation; feel free to join us the 2nd Wednesday 
of every month at 7 pm for our board meeting at Metrum Community Credit Union.  
Check the website for details. And feel free to email us at foxridge.board@gmail.com 

with comments, suggestions, or to let us know you would like to be involved.

Front Page 
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www.foxridgecommunity.com
Mailing Address:

PO Box 4985, Englewood, Colorado 80155-4985

Board E-mail: foxridge.board@gmail.com

2023 FIA Board of Directors
President: Martha Riley

[term thru 12/31/23]
foxridge.board@gmail.com │ 303-435-2073

Vice President: Alex Martinez
[term thru 12/31/24]

foxridge.board@gmail.com │ 303-763-0853
Secretary: Bryon Bhagwandin 

Treasurer Gurdeep Sandhu 
[term thru 12/31/24]

FIA Board Members At Large
Tudi Arneill (term through 12/31/24)

Bryon Bhagwandin (term thru 12/31/24)
Cheryl Gass (term thru 112/31/23)
Alison Krebs (term thru 12/31/23)

Sandra Williams (term thru 12/31/23)
Andrew Yon (term thru 12/31/24)

FIA Responsibilities & Committees
Social Events: Sandra Williams

foxridge.board@gmail.com
Community Events: Gurdeep Sandhu

foxridge.board@gmail.com
Communications/Website: Alex Martinez, 
Cheryl Gass, Sandra Williams
foxridge.board@gmail.com
Membership Committee: Martha Riley, 
Cheryl Gass, Gurdeep Sandhu
foxridge.board@gmail.com
Foxtales:
Tudi Arneill, Martha Riley, Cheryl Gass

foxridge.board@gmail.com
Welcome Committee: Tudi Arneill

foxridge.board@gmail.com
Club at Foxridge Liaison:

Martha Riley & Tudi Arneill
Covenant Advisor: Ron Gamet
foxridgecovenantadvisor@gmail.com │ 720-576-6264 

City of Centennial FGID Representatives:
Fence Repair or Replacement, Landscaping, 
Maintenance & Sprinklers: 

Martha Riley 303-435-2073
Contact: foxridge.gid.reps@gmail.com

“like” us via the 
Website

Centennial Council of Neighborhoods (CenCON)
 Contact: foxridge.board@gmail.com

Representative Cheryl Gass
Covenants of the 11 filings comprising 
Foxridge can be found on our website:

www.foxridgecommunity.com
under FIA Board, Covenants

Did You Know…. 
Paying your FIA dues in January 
allows the board to budget 
more accurately for the entire 
year and saves countless board 
member volunteer hours of 
work throughout the year.

Community Resources:
There are some community needs that are not 
necessarily handled by the FIA Board. For questions 
or concerns, contact the following agencies:

Mayor: Stephanie Piko
www.centennialco.gov | 303-754-3350

District 3 Rep: Rik Holt
E-mail: rholt@centennialCO.gov

District 3 Rep: Mike Sutherland
E-mail: Msutherland@CentennialCo.gov

Phone: 303-754-3407
 Gardening, Tree & Shrub Advice: 

CSU Extension: 303-730-1920
www.arapahoeextension.org

Call Before You Dig: 
Utility Notification Center of Colorado
1-800-922-1987 │ www.call811.com

Willows Water District:
303-770-8625 │ www.willowswater.org

Power Outages: Xcel Energy Emergency
Call Center: 1-800-895-1999
Nonworking Street Light:

(call Xcel early a.m. with pole #)
1-800-895-4999

24/7 Switchboard 
303-325-8000

Building Services & 
Home Improvement Program: 

303-754-3321
Building Inspection Hot Line:

303-708-1430

Road, Sidewalk, Traffic Issues, Problems:
303-325-8000

Animal Control /Barking Dog Complaints:
303-325-8070

Code Enforcement:
303-325-8000

Law Enforcement & Arapahoe Co. Sheriff:
Sheriff@arapahoesheriff.org │ Emergency: 911
Non-Emergency Issues & Questions:

303-795-4711
Crime Prevention & Neighborhood Watch:

303-795-4711
Graffiti Removal: 303-795-4711

Arapahoe Co. Government:
www.co.arapahoe.co.us 

District 2 Commissioner: 
 Jessica Campbell-Swanson

JCampbell-Swanson@arapahoegov.com
303-795-4630

Clerk & Recorder: 303-795-4200
Arapahoe County Health

6162 S. Willow Dr., Suite 100
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Phone: 303-795-4584
South Metro Fire Rescue Authority

www.southmetro.org │ Emergency: 911
Non-Emergency Issues & Questions:

720-989-2000
After Hours Dispatch:

720-258-8911
SE Metro Stormwater Authority

www.semswa.org
Report Clogged Stormdrains & Foam in Creeks:

303-858-8844
Hazardous Waste Disposal Program:

(Curbside, Inc.) 1-800-449-7587
South Suburban Parks & Recreation District

303-798-5131 | www.sspr.org
Tennis Court Reservations: 
Rusty Sun & Otero Courts

Phone: 303-483-7037
Parks and Greenbelts (Seth Swanson)

303-953-7628
Newsletter Advertising

To advertise please email kerri@porchlink.com

Advertising deadline:
20th of the preceding month
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Target Your Market With
Neighborhood Newsletters!



Visit our web page www.foxridgecommunity.com    ◊    Improvement is our middle name. 3

Let me help you with the
keys to your next chapter!

haul away trash &
household donations
handyman services
move out cleaning
 staging 
 top notch marketing
team
my 18+ years in real
estate

You will have access to 
 my whole team of

resources  

Free Christmas Tree & Light Recycling
Don't throw away your Christmas tree or string lights; give them 
another life by recycling! The City of Centennial, Arapahoe Park and 
Recreation District and South Suburban Parks and Recreation District are 
providing residents with an opportunity to dispose of Christmas trees 
and unwanted string lights appropriately and safely. Starting Tuesday, 
December 26 through Monday, January 15, 2024, you can dispose of 
clean, non-ornamented, non-decorated Christmas trees and string lights 
seven days a week from sunrise to sunset at the Centennial locations 
listed below. Lights must be removed from trees and wreaths to recycle 
and artificial trees will not be accepted.
Unwanted string lights may be dropped off at the following locations:
•	 Lookout Park, 5455 S. Riviera Way
•	 Piney Creek Hollow Park, 6140 S. Tower Road
•	 Centennial Civic Center, 13133 E. Arapahoe Road
•	 City’s Eagle Street Facility, 7272 S. Eagle Street
East Side Tree Recycling: 
•	 Lookout Park, 5455 S. Riviera Way
•	 Piney Creek Hollow Park, 6140 S. Tower Road
It is anticipated free mulch will be available for private use, on a first 
come first serve basis, at Lookout Park and Piney Creek Hollow Park 
starting Thursday, December 28 and every other day after that, excluding 
holidays, weekends and snow events.
West Side Residents for Tree Recycling NO STRING LIGHTS
•	 Willow Spring Service Center, 7100 S. Holly St, in the designated 

enclosure by the front gate.

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

News From
The Foxridge Community Garden!
"WHAT GOOD IS THE WARMTH OF SUMMER, 
WITHOUT THE COLD OF WINTER TO GIVE IT 
SWEETNESS.”

-JOHN STEINBECK

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC

January 2024 
Foxridge Community Garden 
 

WHAT GOOD IS THE WARMTH OF SUMMER, WITHOUT THE 
COLD OF WINTER TO GIVE IT SWEETNESS.” JOHN 
STEINBECK 
 
 
 

 This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC 

Sign Up for Our E-Newsletter!
Stay connected with your neighborhood through the FIA's monthly 
newsletter, filled with exciting highlights and updates. By subscribing, 
you'll also receive timely information to keep you in the know about all 
things happening in the community. Don't miss out – join our mailing 
list today! 

Use the QR Code or go to 
www.foxridgecommunity. com/subscribe.

Sign Up for Our E-Newsletter! 
 
Stay connected with your neighborhood through the FIA's monthly Newsletter, 
filled with exciting highlights and updates. By subscribing, you'll also receive 
timely information to keep you in the know about all things happening in the 
community. Don't miss out – join our mailing list today! 
 
Use the QR Code or go to www.foxridgecommunity.com/subscribe 
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Grace's House Cleaning Service, LLC

Professionally cleaned each and every time 
by the same reliable, hard-working, and trustworthy crew! 

• Insured & Bonded
• References Available 720-297-6279

GID/Landscape 
January Update

Submitted by Tudi Arneill and Martha Riley

Landscape Maintenance/Irrigation
Trash and debris pickup will continue over the winter. 

Fall Cleanup
Most of the fall cleanup was completed on Sunday, Dec. 10th by a small 
crew of hired young people. Erik finished some final work soon after. 
The leaves were picked up and taken to be composted by Eden Tree 
Care, paid for by the GID.

GID Fence Damage
A car crashed into the back fence of a home during the slippery evening 
of Friday, Dec. 8th where Otero Avenue dead ends at Monaco. Two 
entire sections were destroyed and a police report was filed. No one 
was hurt. The fence was repaired by Split Rail Fence Co.

Electrical Issue
A problem at the electrical outlet at the Holly and Otero entrance was 
repaired so the holiday lights in the trees would work. Further work 
is needed to fix a bigger issue; Sturgeon Electric has been contacted.

FGID Website and Contact Info at the City of Centennial
The FGID website can be found at http://www.centennialco.gov/
foxridge.  Feel free to reach out to Patrick Fleming with the City if you 
have any questions – pfleming@centennialco.gov or 303-754-3319.

GID/Landscape January Update 
Submitted by Tudi Arneill and Martha Riley 

  
Landscape Maintenance 
Trash and debris pickup will continue over the winter.  
 
Fall Cleanup 
Most of the fall cleanup was completed on Sunday, Dec. 10th by a small crew of hired young 
people. Erik finished some final work soon after. The leaves were picked up and taken to be 
composted by Eden Tree Care, paid for by the GID. 
 
GID Fence Damage 
A car crashed into the back fence of a home during the slippery evening of Friday, Dec. 8th 
where Otero Avenue dead ends at Monaco. Two entire sections were destroyed and a police 
report was filed. No one was hurt. The fence was repaired by Split Rail Fence Co. 
 
Electrical Issue 
A problem at the electrical outlet at the Holly and Otero entrance was repaired so the holiday 
lights in the trees would work. Further work is needed to fix a bigger issue; Sturgeon Electric 
has been contacted. 

  
FGID Website and Contact Info at the City of Centennial 
The FGID website can be found at http://www.centennialco.gov/foxridge.  Feel free to reach 
out to Patrick Fleming with the City if you have any questions – pfleming@centennialco.gov 
or 303-754-3319. 

 

 

Choosing the 
Right Fire 

Safety Gear for 
Your Home

Extinguishers and Fire Blankets
When it comes to fire safety within your property, being adequately 
prepared is paramount. Without the proper tools and knowledge, a fire 
can quickly escalate, leading to potential harm and significant property 
damage. In this article, we'll explore the pros and cons of two essential 
fire safety tools: fire extinguishers and fire blankets.

Pros of Fire Extinguishers
•	 Versatility: Fire extinguishers come in various sizes, each suitable for 

tackling different types of fires. Whether it's a kitchen fire caused 
by cooking fat or an electrical fault, having the right extinguisher 
enables you to combat the fire from a safe distance.

•	 Specialized extinguishers: There are specific extinguishers tailored 
to various fire types, including flammable liquids (petrol, diesel, 
spirits, and paint), flammable gases (butane and methane), and 
flammable solids (paper, wood, etc.).

•	 Customization: With the assortment of sizes available, you can 
ensure your home is equipped with a fire extinguisher that matches 
your specific requirements.

Cons of Fire Extinguishers
•	 Knowledge and handling: Without proper training, using a fire 

extinguisher can be challenging. Additionally, certain extinguishers 
may not be suitable for all fire types, potentially making the situation 
worse.

•	 Weight: Larger fire extinguishers can be heavy, requiring 
considerable upper body strength to operate for an extended 
period.

•	 Mess: The use of a fire extinguisher can result in a significant amount 
of liquid, potentially causing damage to property.

Pros of Fire Blankets
•	 Protection from harm: Fire blankets serve as a versatile tool, not 

only protecting property but also individuals from harm.

•	 Early stage fire suppression: Fire blankets are effective in stopping 
smaller fires, particularly those caused by cooking equipment and 
other common household sources.

Cons of Fire Blankets:
•	 Limited effectiveness: Fire blankets are most effective on small fires 

contained within a specific area.

•	 Close proximity requirement: Using a fire blanket necessitates 
getting up close to the flames, which can be dangerous. Proper 
application requires proximity to the fire.

In conclusion, both fire extinguishers and fire blankets play crucial roles 
in fire safety. Your choice between the two may depend on factors, such 
as the size of your property, your comfort with handling the equipment, 
and the specific fire risks you anticipate. Remember that while having 
the right tools is essential, proper training in their use is equally crucial 
for effective fire prevention and control.
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Kyla Is Highly Recommended in the Neighborhood: 
“We interviewed several realtors and are so glad that we chose to work with Kyla. She 
was professional and knowledgeable about the Denver market but most of all, we felt 
comfortable with her. Kyla took the time to find out how to best help us through this 
process and then made it happen. She kept us informed, answered all of our questions in a 
timely manner, and has an amazing team behind her including a strong list of resources to 
help get the house ready for sale (cleaning, junk removal,...). Our house was under contract 
in just a few days.”  

–Andrea, Centennial, 2023”

720.431.1239
KylaHammondRealty@gmail.com

KylaHammond.com
Exceptional Service, Value & Trust

Based on information from REColorado, Inc. for the period 08/1/23-12/13/23. Not all properties were listed and or sold by Kyla Hammond at Your Castle Real Estate. This representation is based in whole or in part 
on content supplied by REcolorado, Inc. Rrantee nor is it in any way responsible for its accuracy. Content maintained by REcolorado, Inc. may not reflect all real estate activity in the market.

Award Winning Realtor:
Kyla Hammond is a top producing Realtor in South Suburban Denver.  She 
is in the top 20 agents at Your Castle Real Estate and ranks in the top 5% 
of all agents. She has won numerous awards for her work and provides 
outstanding service for her buyers and sellers.  Give her a call anytime!

FOXRIDGE NEIGHBORHOOD RECENT HOME SALES
Listing ID Sold Date Address List Price Sold  Price Bedrooms Bathrooms Total Sq. Ft. Garage Space

8383309 09/29/2023 6412 E Otero Place $950,000 $962,300 5 4 3,407 2

8730750 09/12/2023 8070 S Jasmine Circle $879,000 $880,500 5 4 3,217 2

6839797 08/31/2023 7824 S Magnolia Way $808,800 $788,800 5 4 3,132 2

4529999 08/31/2023 7894 S Magnolia Way $779,000 $779,000 4 4 3,661 2

3457354 08/21/2023 8160 S Monaco Circle $750,000 $750,000 4 4 3,376 2

4427077 10/27/2023 6159 E Otero Drive $749,900 $740,000 4 3 2,804 2

3054429 11/30/2023 7783 S Poplar Way $750,000 $725,000 4 3 2,251 2

2771133 12/07/2023 8260 S Kearney Street $724,900 $724,900 3 4 3,030 2

1685410 12/06/2023 8224 S Leyden Court $720,000 $720,000 4 3 2,526 2

8816056 09/01/2023 7967 S Pontiac Way $800,000 $700,000 4 4 2,742 2

3901060 11/17/2023 8224 S Niagara Court $683,000 $684,000 5 3 2,506 3

8238454 11/30/2023 6297 E Mineral Place $650,000 $645,000 3 3 2,136 2

303-835-6913

Tax Preparation: Accurate and efficient filing to ensure
you get the most out of your returns.

Tax Planning: Strategic planning to minimize liabilities
and optimize financial outcomes.

Bookkeeping: Stay organized with meticulous
bookkeeping services tailored to your needs.

New Business Start-Up: Navigate the complexities of
tax compliance for a smooth business launch.

LOCAL EXPERTISE      RELIABLE SERVICE

www.jnltax.com info@jnltax.com

6500 South Quebec St, 
Suite 300, Centennial CO

TAX SEASON IS HERE!

Services Tailored for individuals and small businesses

 

Dry

Dry January 
means going 

alcohol-free for 
the whole month 

of January. 
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“We Need Play, Seriously.” That’s the title of an article in 
the latest issue of National Geographic magazine. The subtitle is “Adults 
tend to dismiss it as silly or childish, but having fun may be fundamental 
to the survival of our species.” The article points out that people of all 
ages benefit from play.

Research also indicates that people who are connected to each other 
and to their communities are healthier, happier, and live longer. 
Wellbeing.com states, “The word community is, without question, 
central to human experience. Being part of an engaging community 
gives us a sense of belonging. It enables us to share personal relatedness 
and support perpetual growth of each other, ourselves and our 
environment.”

The Club at Foxridge offers a perfect way to meet people, connect with 
others, and play! It’s not too early to start planning your summer fun. 
Just go to www.foxridgeclub.com for all the details.

Here are some updates:
Plans are in the works for an extended pool season next year and adult 
lap swim will continue, including during off-hours! Swim team and tennis 
will, of course, be up and running. The social calendar is looking great!

Other ideas under consideration:

•	 Teen Advisory Group to help develop more teen activities

•	 Water Aerobics

•	 Young Children/Parent Activities

•	 Other (your ideas!)

Feel free to reach out at contact@foxridgeclub.com with any questions 
or simply go to www.foxridgeclub.com and click on Join Us.

Tennis Court Construction Update
As of press time, construction on the tennis courts was well underway 
with the concrete pour scheduled in early January. If you are interested 
in tennis next year, go to www.foxridgeclub.com and click on ‘Tennis 
Interest Form’ to be added to the interest list! Non-members are 
welcome when space is available.

Photos taken in December 2023

The Club At Foxridge
Come Play with Us!
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WHAT’S THE LATEST FROM THE CLUB AT FOXRIDGE? 

Are you ready for some fun in the sun at the pool with friends? The Club at Foxridge is 
open with some new and exciting upgrades!! 

Club Revitalization Update 
To date this year, the Club has raised over $28,000 through donations, sponsorships, 
and new member initiation fees. Donations have been made by both members and 
non-members. They donations have been both cash as well as purchases from the Club 
amenity catalog, which allows donors a way to see their donation at the club 
immediately, like a pergola, lights or flowerpot. The excitement of the refreshed club 

has brought in 25 new members, as well as numerous sponsorships by local businesses to reach our members this 
summer.  
 
Thank you to our latest sponsors, Andrew Neal - Merrill Lynch Wealth Management, CreteJack, Chabin Controls and E 
Light Electric! (Kerry, please make E Light logo larger than the others.) 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

With these funds in hand, the Club at Foxridge board of directors and a group of extremely dedicated volunteers have 
been working hard to improve the member experience at the club. Improvements include: 

● A newly resurfaced pool 
● Underwater lights to extend party rental hours and improve safety 
● An amazing updated social space with pergolas and new tables for members to enjoy and have party rentals 
● New fade-resistant umbrellas 
● An updated and expanded play structure 
● Fresh paint on the clubhouse 
● Flowerpots, trimmed trees and hundreds of volunteer hours to clean up the other landscaping on the property  

 
Photos taken in Dec 2023. 
 

 
 

 
Photos taken in Dec 2023. 
 

 
 

Full Moon Calendar for 2024
January 25

Wolf Moon
February 24
Snow Moon

March 25
Worm Moon

April 23
Pink Moon

May 23
Flower Moon

June 21
Strawberry Moon

July 21
Buck Moon

August 19
Sturgeon Moon

September 17
Harvest Moon

October 17
Hunter’s Moon

November 15
Beaver Moon

December 15
Cold Moon
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Entities Operating Within Foxridge
There are several separate and independent entities that operate within 
our community. Below is a list to help you better understand how these 
entities relate to the Foxridge Improvement Association.

THE FIA (Member Funded)
The Foxridge Improvement Association (FIA) is a non-profit corporation 
with membership available to all 934 homeowners in Foxridge, but 
is not mandatory. The purposes of the FIA as stated in the Articles of 
Incorporation Article 5 are "To educate and inform Owners about the 
Covenants applicable to the various Filings, the betterment of the general 
welfare and the promotion of friendly relations between the residents 
of Foxridge, and, when called upon, to provide arbitration of disputes 
related to Community issues." The annual voluntary FIA dues are $60.00 
per calendar year (Jan 1 thru Dec 31).

FGID (Taxpayer Funded)
The Foxridge General Improvement District (FGID) is not a part of the FIA. 
The FGID is a taxing district approved by the Foxridge homeowners in 1990 
to provide funding for items such as community fencing, entry gardens 
and monuments, irrigation, and landscape maintenance. In 2019, voters 
living in Foxridge approved a mill levy increase to pay for the installation 
of a new Trex fence along Quebec and the main thoroughfare streets. The 
fence project was completed in 2021. The FGID funds are administered 
by the City of Centennial via Foxridge Community representatives who 
are approved by the FGID Board of Directors (City Council).

CenCON (Funded by Association Members)
Centennial Council of Neighborhood (CenCON) is composed of 
neighborhood associations' representatives in the City of Centennial. 
Their current membership represents about 22,000 Centennial homes in 
about 50 different Homeowner Associations. CenCON meets eleven times 
a year to impart important information from the City and many special 
districts that serve its members. An FIA Board Member serves as the FIA’s 
CenCON representative and relays this information back for dissemination 
to homeowners by means of monthly meetings, newsletters, etc.

SSPRD (Taxpayer Funded)
South Suburban Parks and Recreation District (SSPRD) manages and 
maintains the public tennis courts, parks, trails, Foxridge Orchard, some 
grassed and irrigated street rights-of-way and the natural open space 
drainages within Foxridge. The mission of the South Suburban Park and 
Recreation District is to foster healthy living through stewardship of the 
environment, parks, trails, and open space and by providing recreational 
services and programs.

THE CLUB AT FOXRIDGE (Foxridge Swim and Racquet 
Club) (Member Funded)
The Club at Foxridge is a member-owned private swim & tennis club 
located one block west of Quebec on East Mineral Avenue at 7070 E 
Mineral Ave, in the Foxridge neighborhood. Joining The Club at Foxridge 
is not mandatory and membership is also available to those living outside 
of Foxridge. It is not affiliated with the FIA or FGID, although a mutually 
beneficial cooperative relationship is maintained. The Club offers a swim 
team program and lessons that are open to non-members at a higher 
fee. A 2023 revitalization project updated the pool and amenities and 
a project is underway to redevelop the dilapidated tennis court area to 
include tennis, pickleball and a social area.

TROPHY CLUB (Homeowner Funded)
The Trophy Club is an HOA that consists of 75 residences within 
Foxridge West Filing No. 1. The Trophy Club is not affiliated with the FIA, 
although we encourage and maintain a mutually beneficial cooperative 
relationship. The FIA has no authority to enforce Trophy Club Covenants.

FOXRIDGE COMMUNITY GARDEN (Donation Funded)
The FCG is a place where Foxridge residents, as well as neighbors from 
surrounding areas, can enjoy their own garden plot or volunteer in 
communal garden plots. Extra produce is donated to local food banks. The 
garden is just east of the swim club at 7070 E Mineral Ave. It is affiliated 
with Denver Urban Gardens and is managed solely by volunteers with 
a mutually beneficial and cooperative relationship with the FIA and the 
swim club.
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Target your market with
neighborhood newsletters!

KERRI WATTS

6525 Gunpark Drive #370-133
Boulder, CO 80301

kerri@porchlink.com

www.PorchlinkMedia.com

720-295-2649

PUBLISHER | ADVERTISING SALES

Notice: The acceptance of advertising by 
FoxTales does not indicate endorsement 
by Porchlink Media, its officials or agents. 
Porchlink Media makes no warranties and 
assumes no responsibility for the accuracy or 
completeness of the information contained 
herein. The opinions expressed in articles and 
ads are not necessarily the opinions of The 
FIA or publisher. Publisher’s liability for errors 
and omissions in both news and advertising 
is limited to correction in a subsequent issue. 
Oversight and management of advertising is 
controlled by Porchlink Media. 

Advertising Policy: This newsletter is published 
privately for the residents and homeowners of 
Foxridge, by Porchlink Media. 

Advertisements pay expenses related to 
publishing this newsletter. The publisher 

reserves the right to refuse advertising to any person or company. Publisher does not 
recommend or sanction any advertisement. Advertisers are expected to treat clients and 
the community ethically. When hiring anyone advertising in this publication, residents are 
urged to do their own research. Complaints from residents are given serious consideration.

The Teen Services listing is offered and maintained by The FIA, and is not a service of 
Porchlink Media. Any misuse of the listing should be reported immediately to the FIA, its 
officials or agents.

Kerri, this is the Finnegan photo to be hidden somewhere in the Jan Foxtales issue.  
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Ingredients:
•	 3 pounds beef chuck roast or boneless short ribs or beef brisket cut 

into 1½- to 2-inch cubes
•	 Kosher salt or Magic Mushroom Powder
•	 1 tablespoon ghee avocado oil, or fat of choice
•	 2 medium onions thinly sliced
•	 1 pound cremini mushrooms cleaned, stemmed, and quartered
•	 2 tablespoons tomato paste
•	 6 garlic cloves peeled and smashed
•	 2 tablespoons coconut aminos or gluten-free tamari if you tolerate 

fermented soy
•	 1 teaspoon fish sauce
•	 2 fresh thyme sprigs or 1 teaspoon dried thyme
•	 1 dried bay leaf
•	 freshly ground black pepper
•	 ¼ cup Italian parsley roughly chopped
OPTIONAL ADD-INS:
•	 3 large carrots cut into 1-inch pieces
•	 1 pound Yukon Gold or Russet potatoes cut into 1-inch cubes

Directions:
1.	 In a large bowl, toss the cubed beef with 1½ teaspoons of Diamond 

Crystal kosher salt. (Psst! You can use Magic Mushroom Powder in 
place of salt and it will taste umami-riffic!)

2.	 Press the “Sauté” button on your Instant Pot and when the metal 
insert is hot, add your preferred cooking fat. Once the fat’s melted, 
add the onions and mushrooms and a ½ teaspoon kosher salt. Sauté 
until the onions are softened, about 5 minutes. (If you’re using a 
stovetop pressure cooker, melt the fat over medium heat and sauté 
the onions and mushrooms.)

3.	 Stir in the tomato paste and garlic, and cook for 30 seconds or until 
fragrant.

4.	 Toss in the salted beef, coconut aminos, fish sauce, thyme, and 
bay leaf. Give everything a good stir to combine all the ingredients. 
(You don’t need to add any extra liquid to the Instant Pot because 
the onions and beef will release sufficient liquid. However, if you’re 
using an older stovetop pressure cooker, you may need to add ½ cup 
of broth or water.)

5.	 Press the “Keep Warm/Cancel” button on the Instant Pot and 
cover and lock the lid. Next, program the Instant Pot to cook for 35 
minutes under high pressure. Once the pot is programmed, walk 
away. (If you’re using a stovetop pressure cooker, you won’t have all 
those buttons to press. Just cook on high heat until high pressure is 
reached. Then, reduce the heat to low to maintain high pressure for 
about 30 minutes.)

6.	 When the stew is finished cooking, the Instant Pot will switch 
automatically to a “Keep Warm” mode. If you’re using a stovetop 
pressure cooker instead, remove the pot from the heat. In either 
case, let the pressure release naturally (about 15 minutes). If the 
pressure hasn’t released completely after 15 minutes and you’re 
impatient, you can manually release the pressure by turning the 
valve at the top to venting.

7.	 Fish out the thyme and bay leaf, and check that the meat is fork 
tender. If not, cook for another 10 minutes under high pressure. 
Season to taste with salt and freshly ground black pepper.

8.	 If you’re eating the stew right away, you can skim the fat off the 
top of the stew. Ladle out the stew, and adorn with some chopped 
Italian parsley.

9.	 Adding root veggies to your beef stew? Stir in the carrots and cubed 
potatoes into the cooked stew and pressure cook everything for 5 
minutes under high pressure. Manually release the pressure, stir, 
and adjust for seasoning before serving.

8

Do you have a favorite recipe you’d 
like to share?

Let us know at 
foxridge.board@gmail.com

Instant Pot (Pressure Cooker)
Beef Stew

Author: Michelle Tam - nomnompaleo.com | Servings: 8

Craving comfort in bowl? Pressure cook this simple, 
hearty, and Whole30-friendly Instant Pot beef stew!

: 
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FOXRIDGE TEEN SERVICES
Teens who would like to be listed or wish to update their information for the mailed copy of Foxtales may provide the information by completing the Teen Services 
form on the Foxridge website (foxridgecommunity.com). The form can be found under Membership. Note: The teen services page is not posted in the electronic 
Foxtales on the website, and only phone contact information will be listed in the mailed copy.

NAME
BIRTH 

MONTH & 
YEAR

PHONE



BABY 
SITTER 




PET SITTER


HOUSE 
SITTER


DOG 

WALKER

🌲
LAWN 

CHORES

⛄
SNOW 

SHOVELER


PROVIDE 

TRANSPORTATION


RED CROSS /

AMERICAN HEART 
CERTIFIED

FIA EVENT

VOLUNTEER

Sam Sweetman Dec 2008 720-400-0923 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Brooke Allen Nov 2009 303-242-2318 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Peter von Alvensleben May 2010 303-495-0346 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Jonah Bandell Aug 2011 303-929-2877 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Thomas Sweetman Oct 2005 303-960-5883 Yes Yes Yes

Ashlin Renz Dec 2006 720-612-0961 Yes Yes Yes

MeMe Moseneder Aug 2008 720-595-4674 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Eliza Bair Nov 2008 503-686-3574 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Kara Weik Aug 2009 720-256-0481 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Kai Swan Mar 2007 303-726-8937 Yes Yes Yes Yes

Lily Shanor Oct 2003 303-956-4134 Yes Yes Yes Yes

Aiden Stamps May 2006 720-621-3447 Yes Yes

Ella Turken July 2004 720-346-1158 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Clara Shanor May 2006 303-517-3460 Yes Yes Yes Yes

Myah Schnitker Jan 2009 720-607-2246 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Natalee Swan April 2006 720-595-8822 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Hailee Singer April 2006 303-506-6277 Yes Yes Yes

Scott Weik Jan 2011 720-447-4147 Yes Yes Yes

Colette Zimmer Feb 2009 720-357-7306 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Chloe Julien June 2009 303-902-5837 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Tessa Julien June 2009 303-902-5837 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Dylan Fox Aug 2010 954-600-5868 Yes Yes Yes

Heidi Hucke Feb 2008 720-584-9192 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

James Ruehmann April 2006 970-319-8923 Yes Yes

Kate Casteel Feb 2011 720-616-9526 Yes Yes Yes Yes

Isaiah Wase June 2010 720-281-1112 Yes Yes Yes Yes

Elijah Zimmer April 2005 720-607-9689 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Angela Zimmer May 2011 720-357-7306 Yes Yes Yes

Jonathan Maloney Mar 2008 720-655-6102 Yes Yes

Rory Haar April 2008 720-589-4817 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Elijah Wase April 2009 720-281-1112 Yes Yes Yes Yes

Zoe Paulson May 2009 720-305-2660 Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Samantha Singer May 2009 303-506-6277 Yes Yes

Please see the
FoxTales Teen Services List
in the printed newsletter.
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Attendees: 

•	 Board Members Martha Riley, Alex Martinez, Gurdeep Sandhu, 
Bryon Bhagwandin, Sandra Williams, Cheryl Gass, Tudi Arneill

•	 Ron Gamet – Covenant Advisor

Visitors: 

•	 Charles Perry and Justin Gildar – Eden Tree Care

•	 Karen Cerny – FIA member

Visitor Questions / Comments:

•	 Eden Tree Care (Charles & Justin) presented a proposal to the board 
for yard waste pickup within the community.

•	 A sample contract for individual households to engage with 
Eden Tree Care was presented.

•	 Eden Tree Care asked for board endorsement and support 
through website and newsletter promotion.

•	 FIA members would receive a 30% discount on yard waste 
removal services.

RESOLUTION: Martha Riley proposed the board agree to endorse Eden 
Tree Care for yard waste pickup by providing a link on our website to 
Eden Tree Care, and to feature Eden Tree Care in our newsletter next 
month and in the spring.

•	 The RESOLUTION was seconded by Bryon Bhagwandin.

•	 The RESOLUTION passed unanimously.

•	 Karen Cerny expressed concern that she received a threat of a 
lien on her property as a result of the new fencing that went up 
on her property.

•	 Karen spent ~$600 in legal fees to address the lien.

•	 This is a GID issue and the board asked her to submit her 
concerns in writing so that it could be sent to the City.

Covenant Advisors Report:

•	 There were five (5) issues in the Advisors report this month. All 
have been resolved.

President’s Report:

•	 Composting event was a big success. Thank you to Eden Tree Care 
for participating.

•	 Holiday decorations look great and hanging holiday lights earlier 
at the pool was a great idea. Many thanks to Sandra Williams and 
her team and to Ashley Williams for the new bows!

•	 Excited about the membership autopay feature that will be available 
in January.

Vice President’s Report:

•	 Nothing to report – December 2023.

Secretary Report:

•	 Nothing to report – December 2023.

Treasurer’s Report:

•	 Monthly P&L with new chart of accounts presented to the board 
for review.

Welcome Committee:

•	 Six (6) welcome packets were delivered in the last month.

Membership Report

•	 There are 411 members to date.

•	 Last year’s total membership count was 444.

•	 Membership autopay scheduled to be available on January 1..

Foxtales Newsletter:

•	 Nothing to report – December 2023.

•	 The e-version of the newsletter is available on the FIA website - 
https://www.foxridgecommunity.com/).

Events Report:

•	 Winter Holiday Carriage Ride - Sunday, December 17th

•	 2024 Easter Egg Hunt

•	 Will request park reservation for March 23 with March 30 as 
backup date.

•	 2024 Foxridge Fair

•	 Will request park reservation for Sunday, August 25th.

•	 2023 Volunteer Appreciation Day: Saturday, January 27th from 2:00 
pm – 4:00 pm at Williams House.

•	 Holiday decoration removal – January 6th from 11:00 am to noon.

Community Garden:

•	 Nothing to report – December 2023. Garden is asleep for the winter.

Communications:

•	 FIA communication channels are working well. Website and 
e-newsletter updated regularly.Foxtales printed newsletter

Foxridge General Improvement District (GID)

•	 See FGID Update in this issue of Foxtales.

Centennial Council of Neighborhoods (CenCON)

•	 CenCON meeting featured:

•	 Kitchen fire safety tips, toy drive drop-box, share with a cop 
event, coffee with a cop event, reminder that puffers (warming 
your car) is illegal, AND so much more…

•	 Complete CenCON meeting minutes are available at: http://www.
cencon.net/

Old Business:

•	 Skipped review of old business for sake of time.

New Business

•	 Reviewed our accounting documents.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 pm.

Foxridge Improvement Association (FIA) 
December 13, 2023 Board Meeting Minutes (DRAFT)
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Let's Color!
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Natural
Neighbors
Natural
Neighbors

Natural 
Neighbors:

Junco – 
Snowbirds

•	 Juncos nest in the far north and migrate south, including our area, 
for milder winter weather; thus the name snowbird as they foretell 
the coming of cold weather for us.

•	 They are our most common bird feeder visitor in winter, preferring 
hulled sunflower seeds and millet.

•	 Notice the flash of white of the outer tail feathers when one flies.

•	 One foraging technique, called “riding”, is to land on a seed cluster 
of a grass stalk and ride it to the ground where they pick the seeds 
while standing on the stalk.Natural Neighbors 

Junco – Snowbirds 
 

 
 

·  Juncos nest in the far north and migrate south, including our area, for milder winter 
weather; thus the name snowbird as they foretell the coming of cold weather for us. 

  
·  They are our most common bird feeder visitor in winter, preferring hulled sunflower 
seeds and millet. 

  
·  Notice the flash of white of the outer tail feathers when one flies. 

  
·  One foraging technique, called “riding”, is to land on a seed cluster of a grass stalk and 
ride it to the ground where they pick the seeds while standing on the stalk. 

 
  
  

KENDALL BAKER
T H E  S A V V Y  G R O U P  |  R E A L T O R ®

720-300-5212
kendallb@kentwood.com

kendallb.kentwood.com

kendall.baker.co

Transform 2024 into the year you make the move! 
I would love to help you turn your real estate dreams into reality!

 
 

 
 

 

Foxridge 2023
Holiday Carriage Ride 

The 2023 Holiday Carriage Ride truly sprinkled enchantment throughout 
our neighborhood. With over 300 attendees, the evening was a 
picturesque journey aboard carriages drawn by majestic draft horses, 
all set against the backdrop of twinkling holiday lights.
Warm fires, the company of friendly neighbors, delectable refreshments, 
and talented entertainers left everyone in awe. And what's a holiday 
celebration without a visit from the one and only Santa Claus?
The enchantment continued with the beautiful singing performance by 
Girl Scout Troop 6387 from Dry Creek Elementary, and Luke Hotop & 
Kaemon Vitaour continued to dazzle with their magic. Adding a musical 
touch, Belmont University's own Bella Fabiani, a freshman studying 
songwriting, showcased her talent, playing and singing delightful holiday 
tunes on her guitar.
A heartfelt thank you to Sandra Williams for leading this event with 
admirable grace! Special gratitude to Santa for taking time from his 
busy schedule, to Julie Holt of Colorado Home Realty for sponsoring 
our hot chocolate and cider bar, and to Ting for being our corporate 
sponsor this year!
A special shout-out to our dedicated volunteers! Ed Bain, Martha Riley, 
Steve Riley, Tudi Arneill, Olivia, Stella, Kevin Williams, Cheryl, James, 
Makayla, Hudson, and Melanie Gass, Alex Martinez, Tracie, Celia Grant, 
Gurdeep Sandhu, Cathy and Ryan Wooderson, Noland Wedlaw, Piper, 
Anushka, Maryanne Moseneder —your efforts made this magical event 
possible!



Visit our web page www.foxridgecommunity.com    ◊    Improvement is our middle name. 13

2024 FIA Membership Form
January 1, through December 31, 2024

Membership in the FIA requires a $60 annual fee.
To join electronically, simply go to www.foxridgecommunity.com and click on ‘Membership’.

You will be able to pay by Zelle or PayPal. 

If you prefer to send a check, please complete the form below and send with your check made out to FIA to: 

Foxridge Improvement Association | PO Box 4985  | Englewood, CO  80155-4985

Name:

Address:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Check here if you do not want to be on our email list. It is used to inform about upcoming events and is not shared.

       $60.00              Make check payable to FIA  (please do not send cash)  
Are you interested in being actively involved? We welcome volunteers!
 Opportunities are available for the following: Foxridge Fair 

Welcome Committee  Dumpster Day 
Entry Landscaping  Carriage Ride 
Newsletter  General Interest 

EMAIL KERRI@PORCHLINK.COM FOR MORE INFO

DEADLINE
FEBRUARY
ADVERTISING

January 20th

FoxTales Display Advertising Rates Per Issue
(Discounts available for multiple issues)

Business Card
$65 B&W | $95Color

1/6 page
$95 B&W | $135 Color

1/4 page
$140 B&W | $170 Color

1/3 page
$145 B&W | $200 Color

1/2 page
$195 B&W | $255 Color

Full page
$290 B&W | $345 Color
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Example of work:
Recently, we had a client who had invasive roots that caused tens of 
thousands of dollars in damage to their property. Due to the number of 
different trees in their backyard, we had to identify the culprit based on 
the roots. Once the hazard tree had been discovered, we then decided 
to remove the hazardous tree properly and safely to mitigate any further 
damage. We then gave recommendations for replanting a species that 
would not grow to be as invasive and would be more manageable in 
the future. 

Eden Tree Care offers these services:
•	 Free estimates 

•	 Tree trimming

•	 Tree removal

•	 Stump grinding

•	 Brush/green waste removal

•	 Cabling and bracing 

•	 Girdling root remediation

•	 Soil testing

•	 Deep root fertilization

Finally, keep in mind these benefits of trees:
•	 Mental health - Having trees in urban areas can create a restorative 

and peaceful environment that helps people recover from stress 
and fatigue.

•	 Trees reduce noise pollution

•	 Energy savings - Potential energy savings range up to 40%, 
depending on the site placement, the tree’s shape and density, and 
the species of the tree planted. 

•	 Roadside trees reduce nearby indoor air pollution by more than 
50%.
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Small Business Spotlight: Eden Tree Care
The FIA is excited to share information about locally owned businesses, especially ones that might interest our 
community. Please let us know if you have a business in mind that we could highlight. This month we’re featuring 
Eden Tree Care.
Note: Eden Tree Care facilitated the FIA’s yard waste compost event in November; saving hundreds of bags of leaves 
and other yard waste from the landfill.  Everything they cut goes to A1 Organics rather than the landfill! 

 
Before 

 
After 

 

Owner/Operator: 
Charles Perry-Owner, Justin Gildar-Operations Manager

Company Name:
Eden Tree Care

Company Location: 
6830 S Yosemite Ct Suite 203, Centennial, CO 80112

Contact Information:
(720) 775-5365 

charles@edentreecarecolorado.com | justin@edentreecarecolorado.com

From Charles Perry, owner:
I started the business in 2020 following a passion to work in the active 
and rewarding field of arboriculture. The business has since grown 
significantly and we are constantly improving efficiency, productivity, 
customer service, as well as services offered. At Eden Tree Care, we 
strive to maintain a small, family-owned business approach focusing 
on customer satisfaction and treating every tree as if it were our own. 

Here’s some information that might interest you:
•	 Winter pruning: All trees can be pruned in the winter months, even 

though the leaves have fallen off. In fact there are some species of 
trees that should ONLY be pruned in the winter months while the 
tree is dormant. These species include: American elms, crabapple, 
apple, pear, and hawthorn to name a few. The reasons for this are to 
prevent the spread of elm scale on American elms and to eradicate 
fire blight on fruit trees.

•	 Dead or dying trees: While trees are aesthetically pleasing, add 
value to the environment and community, and help save on energy 
costs, they can also pose a serious threat to your property and your 
safety. Some trees can become susceptible to structural failure, 
pests, and disease for various reasons (this could easily become 
an entire book!). It is important to have your trees assessed by a 
professional to determine a plan of action to better care for your 
trees. When a tree is in decline, we can decide whether to fertilize 
and/or trim, cable/brace, treat, or remove based on a number of 
factors. 

Helpful tips on when to call an arborist or consider removing a tree:
1.	 If a tree loses its leaves when it should have leaves and has no signs 

of growth, it will NOT come back. It may produce epicormic sprouts 
(suckers) at the base; this is a sign of stress.

2.	 It is safer and more cost-effective to remove a tree that is 40%-60% 
dead rather than wait until it is completely dead. 

3.	 You notice a significant crack or break in a large branch or main 
stem of the tree.

4.	 The roots are cracking pavement or damaging your property.

5.	 There is a significant lean to the tree.

6.	 There are mushrooms growing on the stem or at or near the base 
of the tree.  

 
 
Before 

 
After 

 

BEFORE

 
 
Before 

 
After 

 

AFTER
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Foxridge Classified Ads
OB PAINTING: $300 OFF Interior or Exterior Painting
10% discount for cash payments. A+ BBB Rating. Over 30 
years in business. Call today! 303-908-9063.

FAMILY LAW IN CENTENNIAL: At CNL Law Firm, PLLC we are here 
to protect our clients to the greatest extent possible, through 
every step of the legal process. Free consultations. www.cnllaw.
com or chris@cnllaw.com 720-575-5675.

UNLOCK EXCLUSIVE SAVINGS ON OUR WEBSITE, 
MOOREHEATINGAC.COM! Elevate your comfort today – visit 
us online or call 303-680-5300 to schedule your furnace 
maintenance/repairs/installations.

KNOTS FLOORING OFFERS QUALITY PRODUCTS AT AFFORDABLE 
PRICES. Our services include, Carpet, LVT, LVP, Hardwood Floors, 
engineered hardwoods, and can also restore existing hardwood 
by sanding and refinish. Call for a free estimate. 720-233-7186

AFFORDABLE KITCHEN & BATH DESIGN: Quick and affordable 
kitchen and bath cabinet refacing. Complete kitchen and bath 
remodeling. Call today for a free estimate: 720-837-4885 or 
akbdesign2010@aol.com. Member Team Dave Logan

A BETTER GARAGE DOOR INC. Garage door and opener repair 
to full replacements 25 years experience with multiple trucks 
for a quick response 303-920-2267.

THE BEST CLEANERS: Lowest prices in town. Honest people. 
Free estimate. References available (720) 364-8403.

LOKKEN PAINTING COMPANY-Kevin Lokken: 45 Years of custom 
painting experience. Interior and Exterior. Free Estimates. Call: 
(720) 325-3750 or kevinlokken58@gmail.com.

JDOG JUNK REMOVAL: An American and Veteran owned 
professional junk removal company providing residential and 
commercial services the Military way with Respect, Integrity 
and Trust! Contact Hank McClellan centennial@jdog.com, 
720.549.0911, jdogsouthdenver.com, book online.

NOW IS THE TIME TO REPLACE RETAINING WALLS, INSTALL 
LANDSCAPE LIGHTING AND PRUNE PLANTS. It is also a great 
time to create a landscape design. Most designs start at $450. 
Let's start your project now! Mike Banovich, PLA, Wind River 
Landscape and Sprinkler Co mike@windriverlandscape.com 
720-854-9323.

CLASSIFIED ADVERTISING
EASY   AFFORDABLE   EFFECTIVE

Rates per issue for 25 words, $.50 per additional 
word # of Homes

Stonegate $35 4,600
Stroh Ranch $25 2,400
Pradera $25 550
ALL OF Parker $75 7,550
Blackstone $25 1,306
Tollgate Crossing $25 1,500
Tallyn’s Reach $35 2,037
Saddle Rock North $25 663
Saddle Rock East/South $25 1,566
Murphy Creek $20 1,400
The Farm $10 1,500
ALL OF Aurora $155 9,972
Willow Creek 1, 2, & 3 $35 1,629
Foxridge $25 1,000
Hunters Hill $10 275
ALL OF Centennial $60 2,904
Sapphire Pointe $15 800
Founders Village $15 2,200
ALL OF Castle Rock $25 3,000
Colliers Hill, ERIE $25 1,332

Advertising deadline is always the 20th of the 
preceding month. Email KERRI@PORCHLINK.COM                                  

with any questions.

SPECIAL FINANCING AVAILABLE!
Book your Free Estimate
• Landscape Design & Install
• Fall Cleanup
• Patios & Fire Pits 
• Snow Removal 

Top Rated Local Business, call 303.766.3304

LANDMARK PAINTING:
Locally owned and insured.

Your neighborhood painter for over 30 years.
Interior and Exterior

(303) 680-4060
www.denverlandmarkpainting.com
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FoxRidge Improvement Association
PO Box 4985
Englewood, CO 80155-4985

Robin Ellio�
Realtor, CRS, ABR, SRES, SFR HomeSmart Cherry Creek

I am a FoxRidge resident, and have been 
for many years. FoxRidge has a special place in my 

heart ... this is the place our family calls home.

It is not only my business philosophy, but also my commitment to 
provide you with exemplary personalized service beyond your 

expecta�ons. My prac�ce is to listen, hear and truly understand 
your needs; a quality of business conduct that o�en seems to have 

been forgo�en in today’s fast paced, highly automated society. 

If you need assistance Selling and/or Buying, please give me a call. I 
will be delighted to meet you, assist you and provide you with value 
and service during and a�er each transac�on, so that your changing 

needs are always addressed and sa�sfied!

“Keeping Your Dream Alive”

8300 E. Maplewood Ave., Ste. 100, Greenwood Village, CO  80111

303-995-0900 Ι Robin-Ellio�@comcast.net
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